

Living Museum


Dear Parents, 
During the next few weeks of school, the fourth grade will be working on a Living Museum Project. This project involves choosing a famous person, writing a biographical narrative on them, using the most important elements of the biography to write a speech, and delivering that speech as that person. Most of this project will be completed in class; however, some work will be required at home, such as practicing the speech and creating the visual aid for the presentation.
 


In class we will be conducting research and composing a biographical narrative. Your child will need to prepare a visual aid for this project. This visual aid can be a poster OR a simple costume that represents the person they are portraying. If creating a poster, please see below for some examples. There should be a hole for their head to stick through with period clothing below, to represent what their famous American would have looked like. If dressing up in a costume, try to dress in clothing that the famous American would have worn.

Important Dates

Tuesday, March 29: Visual Aid/Costume due (speech should be prepared & ready)

Wednesday, March 30: Dress Rehearsal in homeroom

Thursday, March 31: Dress Rehearsal for school

Friday, April 1: Living Museum Grand Opening in the Multi-Purpose Room.  Parents are cordially invited to walk through our “Museum” and see history come
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Sincerely
The Fourth Grade Team

The Museum Curators 
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